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3D PRINTER 

POLICY 

 

Western Sullivan Public Library provides 3D printing services for the purpose of introducing our 

community to new technologies, providing educational programs and workshops, and printing 

3D plastic objects for users.  This policy establishes guidelines for public use of the 3D printer. 

Use of the Library’s 3D printer is available to cardholders in good standing of the Ramapo 

Catskill Library System. 

Only designated Library staff and volunteers will have hands-on access to the 3D printer. 

Designs submitted for printing will be reviewed as per the library’s procedure.  Projects are 

subject to fees established by the WSPL.  

The library will offer classes and training to assist patrons in designing and 3D printing. 

The 3D printers may only be used for lawful purposes.  Users engaging in illegal activities will 

be barred from 3D printing at the library.  This includes the creation of material that is prohibited 

by local, state or federal law; designs that are unsafe or pose an immediate threat to others; and 

designs that violate intellectual property rights such as copyright, trademark, or patent protection. 

The library staff also reserves the right to refuse a design for any reason not mentioned above. 

All other WSPL policies apply when using the library’s 3D printer. 

When using the library’s 3D printing services, user agrees to assume all responsibility for, and 

shall hold the Western Sullivan Public Library harmless in, all matters related to patented, 

trademarked, or copyrighted materials.  The library is not responsible for the quality or 

functionality of the 3D printed objects. 


